
OCHC JUNIORS NEWSLETTER
The latest news and updates from Old Cranleighan Hockey Club
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Welcome back after half term! 

Easter hockey camps
We will be running half-day hockey camps 11-13th
April at OCs and booking will open shortly via
LoveAdmin for members. Thank you to everyone
who completed our survey, it's given us some
helpful insights which we are factoring into our
planning. 

Duke of Edinburgh Award Volunteers
Please email Lauren at ochcdirjuniors@gmail.com
if your son/daughter needs their DofE signing
off. Please include:
ID Number: looks something like this 34871295
Length of service i.e. 3,6,12 months
Award i.e. Bronze, Silver or Gold
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Sun 27 March 
Last Sunday of the season 

11, 12, 13 April
OCHC Hockey camps

Dates for your diary

mailto:ochcdirjuniors@gmail.com


In tough weather conditions, the boys
played away at Teddington and battled
their way to a 0-0 result at full time.
Whilst all the boys gave everything they
had, special mention goes to George W
who played his first match for OCs.
Player of the match went to the Blues
goalkeeper Lucas, who performed
multiple brilliant saves and clearances.   

Latest team news...
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U14 Boys Blues v Teddington (13th Feb) 

No rest day for the U10 boys, it may have
been half term but they love hockey so
much they didn't want a week off! We
took two teams to Surbiton, the boys are
really coming on and it was great to see
them executing the coach's instructions.
The Tigers scored lots of goals and won 3
of their 4 games. The dragons, most of
whom started playing this season, played 

U10 Boys Blues v Surbiton (13th Feb) 

U14 Girls Blues v Cheam (13th Feb) 

Playing in some of the wettest weather of
the year, the Hammerheads took on and
comprehensively beat Cheam 6-0. Goals
from Sydney (x2 including one from a short
corner), Leila (x2), Tallulah and Marnie were
well deserved as the girls took up the
challenge to keep possession, move the ball
quickly and keep their shape. They played
with confidence and style and finished with
big smiles after a really impressive
performance, leaving their coaches thrilled! 

better and better as the games went on and were unlucky not to win against a tough
Surbiton team. Well done boys. 



The U12s played an 11-a-side friendly v
Teddington, with a couple of girls
playing in their first 11-a-side match. 1-2
down at half time, we had a tougher
second half with the final score 1-5 but
the girls never stopped trying and
fighting.  

Latest team news...
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U12 Girls v Teddington 

And a big shout out to our latest goalkeeper
recruits, Alannah and Lucy in the U10s! If your
son or daughter is interested in trying out
goalkeeping, please get in touch  at
ochcjuniors@gmail.com 

Goalkeepers have dedicated training sessions
on Sundays and Wednesday evenings and we
provide all of the kit! 

The U16 boys lost 1-2 to Old Merchant Taylors. OCs were 1-0 up until midway
through the second half and were on top for a lot of the game but unfortunately, a
bit of a loss of shape and some good pressure from the oppo saw us concede 2 goals
in what was an entertaining match. Great effort from the boys and on another day, it
would have gone our way.    

U16 Boys v Old Merchant Taylors 
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